Rosenberg Corey

From: Adel <adelfrans@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 9:31 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: I am begging, please stop punishing us

To whom it may concern:

| am a good landlord, | am oppose to this HB 2004 A. The relocation fee will hurt me. There are a lot of bad tenants out
there who destroy properties. If they destroy my property plus paying them the relocation fee, that will hurt me really
bad. | am not rich, | have high mortgage payments. Please stop this, | am begging you all.

Sincerely,

Adela Price

Sent from my iPhone



